May 28, 19387

The Most Rev, James P. Keleher, S.T. D.
Bishop of Belleville '
222 South Third Street

Belleville, Illinois 62220

Your Grace:

It was a great pleasure for us to have seen you in
Belleville on the occasion of the 25th anniversary of
the ordination of the Very Rev. Fr. Shnork Kasparian,
Pastor of the Holy Shoghagat Armenian Church of Be!levll!e,
Illinois.

We were very touched by the beautiful icon you gave
us and it will serve as a constant reminder of your kind-
- ness and goodwill,

Please extend our appreciation to the Monsignor.
With our prayers for God's grace in all you do.

Prayerfully,

Archbishep Torkum Manoogian
Prlnnte '
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Most Reverend James P Keleher, ST.D.
Bishop of Belleville
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